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Seymour Johnson AFB’s Dining Facility (DFAC) and Kiosk Reopen 
 
Seymour-Johnson joins 25 Food 2.0 installations currently operating under the Air Force 
Services Center’s Food 2.0 initiative.  Following a two-year renovation/transformation, 
the Southern Eagle DFAC and Afterburner kiosk opened on Oct. 27 and are now 
accessible to Airmen and families. The Southern Eagle DFAC features an assortment of 
destination dining stations, providing customers access to a variety of options that will 
include plant-based, vegetarian, and vegan dishes.  The Afterburner, located adjacent 
to the flight line operations area, features menu choices that consist of a large variety 
of healthy Grab N’ Go food and beverages. 

  

  
Shown above showcase are the renovation efforts of Southern Eagle DFAC at Seymour Johnson AFB 

 
 

Air Force Gaming 
 
On Nov. 11, the Air Force Services Center (AFSVC) announced Air Force Gaming (AFG) 
as the official gaming program and competition hub for the Department of the Air 
Force. AFG focuses on supporting the Air Force’s resiliency and retention efforts through 
the creation of a global esports program that brings Airmen and Space Professionals 
together through community experiences and competitive leagues.  On Nov. 6, AFG 
launched pilot of a new Air Force Gaming League (AFGL) intramural esports program for 
Air Force Global Strike Airmen and Space Professionals.  The pilot runs through Jan. 11. 
AFSVC plans to expand the AFGL to all Air and Space Force installations in the first 
quarter of 2021.   
 

 



 
Call of Duty Esports Team Qualifiers 

 
The Air Force Services Center and Air Force Gaming (AFG) hosted the first ever “All-Air 
Force” and “All-Space Force” Call of Duty Esports Team Qualifiers on Nov. 14. More 
than 600 Airmen and Space Professionals formed 200 teams to compete in the 
tournament. The tournament winners will represent the Air Force and Space Force at a 
Call of Duty: Black Ops-Cold War event at the United States Air Force Academy on Dec. 
11.   

 
 

World Class Athlete Program Qualification News 
 
2nd Lt Jaci Smith qualified for the U.S. Olympic Trials (Track and Field) after running a 
personal best and winning the 10,000m race at the New York City “Trials of the Night” 
event with a time of 32:10.31. The U.S. Olympic Trials will be held in Jun 21. 
Additionally, Capt Andrew Donlin and USA Team Handball were selected for qualification 
to the World Championships in Jan 21. This is the first U.S. qualification for this event 
since 2001. 
 

 
2nd Lt Jaci Smith competing in the “NYC Trials of Night” 10,000m race 

 
 
 

New Facebook Page for Air Force Artists 
 
The Air Force Services Center’s Office of Strategic Marketing recently launched a new 
Facebook page to support Air Force artists and the upcoming Air Force Art Contest.  
The Air Force Art Contest will take place early next year. Check out incredible artwork 
and watch for details about the art contest here: 



https://www.facebook.com/airforcearts and look for the tag @airforcearts on Air Force 
social sites. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/airforcearts

